February 17th, 2021

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St. Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Portland Limestone Quarry, Permit #M-1977-344;

Dear Sir:

Following DRMS inspection report dated February 5th, 2021. There is a corrective action to provide the Division with updated cement plant and mine site building information, due date by March 12th, 3021.

Holcim (US) Inc is requesting an extension of the submission date by July 19th, 2021. In order to consolidate all information, we are directing resources to meet DRMS request.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (719) 288-1420 or 719-280-3524 (mobile) or by email at julio.villon@lafargeholcim.com

Sincerely,

Julio M. Villon Quarry Manager

Holcim (US) Inc - Portland Plant